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MUSIC CAMP 2024 • See inside for list of award winners!  
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12:30pm Farewell  

luncheon for Accepted 

Candidate Jim Kaake 
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August 

9:30am Senior Breakfast 

at Herivels 

6:00pm Adult Bible 

Study 



Dear Soldiers and Friends of the Omaha Citadel Corps,  

As I write my part of this month ’s newsletter, I write to you today with 

a mixture of sadness and joy. Sadness because our dear friend and  

fellow co-worker, Linda Ullrich, is putting together her last Omaha  

Citadel Newsletter. Linda will retire from active employment as the 

Omaha Citadel Corps Admin officially on Friday August the 2 nd,  2024. 

Linda has been with Omaha Citadel for almost 8 years now and has 

brought so much to this corps and to this staff. Linda ’s professionalism 

shines in everything she does, from her marketing skills to her people 

skills to her program skills. God has uniquely gifted Linda for this  

position here at Citadel and has lent her to us for these past 7½ years.  

We are so grateful to God for sending her our way and allowing us the privilege of serving alongside 

this wonderful servant of the Lord, we will miss her for sure. Now for the joyful part of this news.  

After a lifetime of hard work in various jobs throughout her life, she will be able to enter into full  

retirement along with her husband Jeff, who retired about 2 and a half years ago. She plans on  

traveling, gardening (which she loves), working on her projects at home, hosting Bible studies and 

hosting Christmas parties. She is excited about being on her own schedule and doing some of the 

things she has always wanted to do but never really had the time to do. We wish Linda the very best in 

retirement and will pray for continued good health, peace and great joy as she enters this season of 

Life. Thank you for all you have done for the Omaha Citadel Corps, we love you !!!  
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